
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/3/2016 5:56:55 PM
Subject: FW: Press Conference on Monday, October 17, 2016 at 2:00 PM

 
 
From: Priester, Nicole 

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 12:29 PM

To: JONES, STEPHANIE R

Cc: Godfrey, Rob; Adams, Chaney; Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: Press Conference on Monday, October 17, 2016 at 2:00 PM
 
Stephanie-
 
I know Katherine and I have a call with you at 2:00 PM today, but I wanted to go ahead and get you what you need 
for #4 on your list (Post Event Communications). I have copied Rob Godfrey and Chaney Adams in Governor Haley’s 
Press Office. Rob and Chaney can assist with SCE&G’s Post Event Communications requests. They will work with you 
from here on the messaging for the press conference as well as determining other key groups who should be included 
in addition to the Governor and Keller.
 
Press Conference
Monday, October 17, 2016
2:00 PM
First Floor Lobby, Statehouse

 
Rob and Chaney- For your background, below is SCE&G’s request for the Governor’s Office.
Post Event Communications

a.       Press Conference with Gov. Haley on Monday, Oct. 17, 2016 –Confirmed for 2:00 PM on the First Floor Lobby 
of the Statehouse

                                       i.      Provide update regarding OneSC Flood Relief Fund and total contributions to date
                                     ii.      Discuss ongoing needs and efforts to help those impacted by 2015 floods
                                    iii.      Include representatives from SCE&G (Keller Kissam), Central Carolina Community Foundation, and 

key groups that have helped South Carolinians through the Fund
b.      Video update of flood relief efforts (in conjunction with SCE&G) to share via social media outlets of Gov. 

Haley, Central Carolina Community Foundation, SCE&G and others as applicable

 
Thanks,
Nicole
 
Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov  
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